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October 2023 

  
Dear families 
  
  

Tameside Primary Academy, Standards and Performance Committee  
Family Governor Vacancies  

  
In order to comply with the Shireland Collegiate Academy Trust Governance Structure and 
Articles of Association, Tameside Primary Academy has a Standards and Performance 
Committee (SPC).   
  
The Standards and Performance Committee currently has two Family Governor Vacancies. I am 
therefore writing to invite you to express an interest in becoming a Family Governor on Tameside 
Academy’s Standards and Performance Committee.   
  
The Standards and Performance Committee supports the Trust Board and oversees the 
operational day to day running of the Academy. The membership of the Standards and 
Performance Committee includes family governors as well as staff and community members to 
ensure views are received from a range of stakeholders with varying interests in the Academy.   
A Family Governor on the Standards and Performance Committee is expected to attend 3 
meetings and complete a governance training programme each academic year. All new 
governors will also attend an induction session and receive several resources, both online and 
written, to ensure they are able to fulfil their role.  
  
The Family Governor will be elected by the families of pupils at the Academy by means of a secret 
ballot, a ballot will only take place if there is more than one application received. All candidates 
will be notified if a ballot is to be held.  
  
I feel sure that there are parent/guardians prepared to take on this important role and give their 
time and commitment to helping us to continue to improve the Academy’s performance.  
If you would like to become a Family Governor, please fill in the Expression of Interest form 
overleaf and return to the school office.  
  
More information about the Trust can be found at www.shirelandcollegiateacademy.org.uk.   
  
If you have any other queries please do not hesitate to contact Mrs J Dean l by email,   
admin@tpa.shirelandcat.net. 
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Mr M Hill  
Principal  
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